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One4Life® Slim ClickTight®  
Model Numbers E1D197A-N, E1D197B-N, E1D197F-N or E1D197G-N 

Sold through Baby Bunting NZ, Baby on the Move, Baby City, Babies.co.nz and 
Dimples by Jane Anne between 4/11/2024 and 25/11/2024 

Defect: The weight limit for the lower connectors displayed on the product and 

in the User Guide is incorrect. Actual 40 lb. (18.1kg) should read 35lb. (15.9kg) 

Hazard: If the One4Life Slim seats are installed rear-facing with lower 

connectors at the 40 lb. (18.1kg) weight limit listed, the child may not adequately 

be protected from injury in the event of a crash.  

What to do: Consumers with affected seats should not exceed the correct 35 

lb. (15.9kg) weight limit if using lower connectors or use the ClickTight installation 

method. They should then contact Britax to arrange rectification of their seat. 

Contact details:  

phone: 0508 688 822 

email: Recall-ANZ@britax.com 

online:  britax.co.nz 

New Zealand Importer/Distributor  
 Britax Childcare New Zealand Ltd  
The Crate - Flexible Office Space  
28-30 Constellation Drive  
Rosedale, Auckland  
New Zealand 0632 
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